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VNU HANOI UNIVERSITY OF SCIENCE

334 Nguyen Trai, Thanh Xuan, Hanoi, VIETNAM

Tel: (+84) 04 3858 1419 FAX: (+84) 043858 3061

Website: http://www.hus.edu.vn


To: Dr. Jack Katzfey
The CSIRO Marine and Atmospheric Research
107 - 121 Station Street

Aspendale Victoria 3195

Australia
Hanoi, October 23, 2017
Dear Dr. Jack Katzfey,
It is our great pleasure to invite you to visit VNU University of Science (HUS) from November 20, 2017 to November 30, 2017 for the workshop on “Planning the implementation of a Global Atmosphere-Ocean Couple Model for Seasonal Tropical Cyclone Prediction in Vietnam” and working with Vietnamese scientists in framework of the FIRST project “Adoption and full-control of a dynamical seasonal tropical cyclone prediction system for ensuring safety of socio-economic activities over the East Sea - Vietnam”. During your visit, we will also further discuss on joint scientific papers in peer-reviewed journals.
We warmly welcome you to our University and look forward to seeing you.

Sincerely yours,

Nguyen Van Noi, Rector
To: Dr. John McGregor
The CSIRO Marine and Atmospheric Research
107 - 121 Station Street

Aspendale Victoria 3195

Australia
Hanoi, October 23, 2017
Dear Dr. John McGregor,
It is our great pleasure to invite you to visit VNU University of Science (HUS) from November 20, 2017 to November 30, 2017 for the workshop on “Planning the implementation of a Global Atmosphere-Ocean Couple Model for Seasonal Tropical Cyclone Prediction in Vietnam” and working with Vietnamese scientists in framework of the FIRST project “Adoption and full-control of a dynamical seasonal tropical cyclone prediction system for ensuring safety of socio-economic activities over the East Sea - Vietnam”. During your visit, we will also further discuss on joint scientific papers in peer-reviewed journals.
We warmly welcome you to our University and look forward to seeing you.

Sincerely yours,

Nguyen Van Noi, Rector

To: Dr. Nguyen Kim Chi
The CSIRO Marine and Atmospheric Research
107 - 121 Station Street

Aspendale Victoria 3195

Australia
Hanoi, October 23, 2017
Dear Dr. Nguyen Kim Chi,
It is our great pleasure to invite you to visit VNU University of Science (HUS) from November 20, 2017 to November 30, 2017 for the workshop on “Planning the implementation of a Global Atmosphere-Ocean Couple Model for Seasonal Tropical Cyclone Prediction in Vietnam” and working with Vietnamese scientists in framework of the FIRST project “Adoption and full-control of a dynamical seasonal tropical cyclone prediction system for ensuring safety of socio-economic activities over the East Sea - Vietnam”. During your visit, we will also further discuss on joint scientific papers in peer-reviewed journals.
We warmly welcome you to our University and look forward to seeing you.

Sincerely yours,

Nguyen Van Noi, Rector

To: Dr. Srivatsan Vijayaraghavan 

Research Fellow  
Tropical Marine Science Institute

National University of Singapore

18,S2S Kent Ridge Road

Singapore 119227
Hanoi, October 23, 2017
Dear Srivatsan Vijayaraghavan,
It is our great pleasure to invite you to visit VNU University of Science (HUS) from November 20, 2017 to November 30, 2017 for the workshop on “Planning the implementation of a Global Atmosphere-Ocean Couple Model for Seasonal Tropical Cyclone Prediction in Vietnam” and working with Vietnamese scientists in framework of the FIRST project “Adoption and full-control of a dynamical seasonal tropical cyclone prediction system for ensuring safety of socio-economic activities over the East Sea - Vietnam”. During your visit, we will also further discuss on joint scientific papers in peer-reviewed journals.
We warmly welcome you to our University and look forward to seeing you.

Sincerely yours,

Nguyen Van Noi, Rector

